
The Q News for June 14, 2023

BOARD MEETING CHANGE
Mark your calendars! The meetings have been moved to the second Tuesday of every 

month at 5 p.m. Anyone who has to miss the meeting can request a copy of the zoom 
recording.

POK POK POK POK POK YAY
Innocent as it seems, Pickleball is a very LOUD sport. Think kind thoughts about our 
Windemere neighbors when you follow the posted rules and vacate the courts at 10 
p.m. If we play later than that, we risk a raid by the Washington county Noise Patrol --
they’re the folks with the rule about silence between 10 pm and 7 am, and we are bound 
to it.

COMCAST
Small changes have been afoot in our Comcast service. If you’re having any problems 
with your reception or streaming, skip the intermediaries and call our own customer 
service agent, . Rebecca Lizzo. Find her at Lizzo@comcast.com or (503) 568-2463

NOT AGAIN
Early Sunday morning, our security cameras found a young couple walking towards our 
gates. The cameras saw the man climbing the grid next to the front door of Bldg. 3, and 
then letting his date in. After bashing a window in one car, they went on to steal a lovely 
Audi.
So two things:

⦁ Let’s all remove valuables or even something that looks valuable, before 
locking the car and leaving it overnight.

⦁ Security committee chairman Nancy Martin will be holding a meeting 
(date to be announced) about what’s been happening, and what our next 
steps should be.

WHAT A GAS!
Now that fireplace season is over (we hope), please check for a gray smudge on the 
wall outside of your chimney. Your fireplace may need cleaning. Before you beckon the 
cheery chimney sweep dudes from Mary Poppins, call Northwest Natural to come over 
and inspect the innards in a free service call-- they’ll make sure everything’s screwed in 
tight and adjusted just right. They’ll tell you if your fireplace needs cleaning, and give 
you some vetted names for cleaning. Probably not the dudes from Mary Poppins.
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